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HOME OF THE SAINTS 

 

2020 Season is underway 

It is great to see footy back at Santich 
Park on the weekends. The WAFC has 
worked hard while following health 
guidelines and the committee has also 
been working with the City of 
Cockburn to get junior footy back in 
our community. 

Well done to all our coaches, team 
managers, parents, and players for 
following the return to training and 
return to play protocols. 

AUSKICK is back on Sunday’s 

Thanks to our hard working Auskick 
Coordinator, Darren Shepley we have 
large numbers of Auskickers running 
around Santich Park on Sunday’s. This 
is great to see and great for the future 
of the club. 

 

 

 

 

South Coogee play little 
league at South Fremantle 

Our Y5 White & Red teams had the 
opportunity to play at half time in the 
South Fremantle, Claremont game. 

They all had fun even if half our boys 
had to wear Claremont jumpers.  

Girls footy growing at South 
Coogee 

We have four All Girls teams at South 
Coogee in season 2020 with the 
addition of another Y9/10 team and our 
first Y5/6 girls team. We have a lot of 
girls in Auskick ready for a Y3/4 girls 
team next year. This is great to see after 
our first ever All Girls team in season 
2018. Next season we plan to have at 
least 1 team in each of the All-Girls 
competitions, Y3/4, Y5/6, Y7/8, Y9/10 & 
Y11/12. 

 

 

South Coogee girls playing for 
South Fremantle  

On the back of our two successful girl’s 
teams from the 2019 season the club 
has been fortunate enough to have six 
of our girls representing South 
Fremantle in the Youth Girls Rogers 
Cup. It is great to see our club 
developing players to achieve their full 
potential. Well done to Mia, Caitlin, 
Alexi, ReeAnn, Molly & Sienna. 

Nominate a Footy Volunteer 

The 2019 Optus Volunteer of the year 
awards are now open. You can 
nominate a club volunteer who works 
tirelessly for football by visiting. 
www.thankavolunteer.com.au 

2020 – Footy is Back!! 

https://wafootball.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1dcd92d0308ee89fa1b9374d4&id=3721620805&e=794540dbba
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The famous South Coogee 
Canteen is open on game days 

It took a bit of work with COVID safety 
plans but our award-winning canteen is 
up and running on the weekends. Come 
and grab something to eat while you 
watch the kids play footy. 

 

 

 

 

The Chicken Schnitzel burgers and 
Chicken tender wraps are a hit with 
everyone.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our 2020 
Sponsors 

The South Coogee Junior Football 
Club would like to thank all our 
sponsors for their support in joining 
for the 2020 season. 

Regis Aged Care 
Prime Civil 
Sicuso Dance Studio 
IKAD engineering 
SMS Group 
Perth Conveyor & Rubber 
Mr & Mrs Mechanical 
Coogee Plaza Dental 
Western Fleet Service 
ArmaCool 
Newspower – Hammond Road 
Armando Sports 
Beyond Bank 
Game Guardian 

 
SCJFC will work closely with our 
sponsors to provide value to them and 
a return on their investment. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


